
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SKF changes its reporting date  
for the first half-year 2007  
 
 
SKF will be reporting its interim report for the first half-year of 2007 on 18 July  
at 7 a.m. (CET). 
 
The date has been changed from 17 July. 
 
Göteborg, 11 June 2007 
 
Aktiebolaget SKF 
(publ.)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
PRESS: Lars G Malmer, SKF Group Communication, tel. +46 (0)31 337 1541, mobile: +46 (0)705-
371541, e-mail: Lars.G.Malmer@skf.com 
IR: Marita Björk, SKF Investor Relations, tel: +46 (0)31 337 1994, mobile: +46 (0)705-181994,        
e-mail: marita.bjork@skf.com  
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